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Lufkin, Texas 75901

Car1 Dabelstein,

8209 West 78th Street

Overland, Park, KS

Dear Carl:

We apologize for the delay in sending you a reply. I do not recall your
letter from December of 1986. You are to be congratulated on your great
reception. We verify that it is correct and want to thank you for taking
the time to monitor us and send us this Tetter.

Again thanks for being interested enough to write us.

QH ‘_—quwc
KLNX RADIO.

P..S we have now changed our call letters to K-NOW.



